JSC Board Meeting Minutes December 20, 2020.
Present:  Jim Mayer, Spike Radway, Greg Malkin, Nora Kancelbaum, Rifke Feinstein, Marcia Rosenthal, Allen Guth, Bobbie Varble, Ellen Schwartz, Lynn Salzbrenner
1. The minutes from the November board meeting were approved as written.

2. Greg reported that the balance from the Ohio Savings and Vanguard accounts is about $83,000.  We have 54 paid members, with one pending.

3. The board decided that the membership directory can be printed and sent in mid-January.  Jim will advise Lori Berenson.

4. Spike and Greg are meeting monthly with our marketing professional, Jenna Langan.  She has met with a few JSC members to learn about our organization and researched other secular groups around the country.  She is in the process of assuming some of the website and communications tasks which have been handled by Spike.  She has created a new Facebook page and YouTube channel for JSC.  Members have received an email describing our new FB page and are encouraged to join, post, comment and like items on our page to show that our group is active and engaged.  Pictures from our 50th anniversary will be posted on the page.

5. Allen reported that items stored at TRIBCO have been donated to the city mission.

6. Nora discussed making donations and volunteering at the Kosher Food Band.  Details will be emailed to the membership.

7. 15 people have RSVP’ed for the first JSC Happy Hour, today at 4 pm. 

8. Marcia proposed that JSC offer some musical programs in addition to Shabbat.  Greg said that we have the funds and Marcia will get some prices.  

9. Bobbie reported that some guests at Shabbat were confused about the RSVP procedures to get the zoom link.  Spike stated that Jenna will work on improving this.  
